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Laurie Weir
po box 707
Conway, NH 03818

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

This is clearly NOT the answer for energy savings or job creation in NH.

This is clearly NOT the answer for contracting services in NH.

This is clearly NOT acceptable by any standards and the majority of NH citizens DO NOT want any part
of this.

Leave the beauty and integrity of the land alone, it is pristine and wild and untamed. Leave it be.

Sincerely,
Laurie Weir
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